0026104

From: Walker, Matt

To: Mike_Murray@nps.gov

Subject: RE: orv/access rulemaking on hatteras
Date: 04/24/2010 10:23 AM

thanks, mike

much appreciated

matt

Matt Walker

Senior Editor

SURFING

----- Original Message-----

From: Mike_Murray@nps.gov [mailto:Mike Murray@nps.gov]
Sent: Sat 4/24/2010 7:23 AM

To: Walker, Matt

Subject: Re: orv/access rulemaking on hatteras

Hi Matt,

It sounds like there is some bad information being circulated. Please
understand that under the NEPA process once a major planning document such
as the DEIS is released to the public, NPS does not typically provide

responses to individual questions about the document until the release of

the final environmental impact statement (FEIS), at which time written
responses to substantive comments will be provided as part of the FEIS.

That said, | hope to assist you in finding the information you are seeking.

For information about the proposed management of the Lighthouse Beach area
under the various alternatives, see "Buxton Village Beach to 0.4 mile north

of ramp 43" in Chapter 2, Table 7, page 98 of the draft environmental

impact statement (DEIS). Note: Under some alternatives, "x" indicates it

is designated as a non-ORYV area (i.e., open to pedestrians but not to beach
driving). If you don't have a copy of the DEIS, an electronic copy is

available for public review on the NPS Planning, Environment and Public
Comment (PEPC) web site for the project at:

http://parkplanning.nps.gov/caha (at top of home page, click on "Open for
Comment").

I hope this helps.

Mike Murray

Superintendent

Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w) 252-473-2111, ext. 148

(c) 252-216-5520

fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which
it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is
proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from
disclosure.
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0026105

"Walker, Matt"
<Matt.Walker@sorc
.com> To
<mike_murray@nps.gov>
04/20/2010 10:23 cc
AM
Subject
orv/access rulemaking on hatteras

hey, mike

matt walker here

obviously, the rumor mill is still running amok on the access issues in
cape hatteras

hoping you can confirm or deny one that's particularly troubling:

do any of the alternatives suggest closing access to the groins themselves?
and, if so, which ones?

of course, the other side of this rumor as that they want to expand parking
at the lighthouse, so any info on that would be greatly appreciated as well

thanks so much
matt

Matt Walker
Senior Editor
SURFING





